
Sugar Hill Planning Board 

July 11, 2018 

 

Members: Jim Keefe, Skip Redfield, Arthur Chase, John Strasser, David Thurston, Rob Hayward 

Guests: Bob Benson, Sandy Schuler 

 

Chairman Rob Hayward called the meeting to order at 5:30PM on Wednesday, July 11, 2018.  On a motion made by 

David Thurston, seconded by Rob Hayward the minutes of the June meeting were approved.  PASSED UNANIMOUSLY 

 

Eversource 

Public Hearing 

Trimming along Scenic Roads 

A representative from Eversource came before the Board to discuss trimming along Lafayette and Pearl Lake roads 

which are both listed as scenic roads and a public hearing is required before work can be done.  A review of the 

trimming that would take place was reviewed.  Property owner Sandy Schuler was present and had no objections to 

trimming along Pearl Lake Road.   

On a motion made by David Thurston, seconded by Jim Keefe trimming was approved along the scenic roads of 

Lafayette and Pearl Lake.  PASSED UNANIMOUSLY 

 

Bob Benson 

Conceptual Hearing 

Bob Benson came before the Board to present a conceptual plan to enlarge his existing lot.  The plan was reviewed by 

Board members and discussed.  Mr. Benson presented a list of abutters to the Board and would like to move forward 

with a final hearing in August. 

 

Old Business/New Business 

With no more business to come before the Board; the meeting was adjourned. 

 

Submitted by: 

 

 

Amy Venezia 

Secretary to the Planning Board 

 


